
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Fisher Phillips Attorney Comments on How Minimum Wage
Increase Will Affect Missouri Employers

News

11.08.18


In the November 2018 midterm election, Missouri voters passed a new minimum wage statute called

Proposition B, which requires employers to pay close attention to how the law changes during the

next five years. In a Kansas City Business Journal article and for an interview with Nation’s

Restaurant News, Samantha Monsees explains what the state’s new minimum wage means for

employers. She says: “Employers need to make sure any lawful deductions they take from pay, like

garnishments, doesn’t dip employee pay below the minimum wage. You also need to be mindful of

impact to overtime pay.”

To read the full articles, visit the Kansas City Business Journal and Nation's Restaurant News.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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